The Parent Council are delighted to announce we are holding a
Summer Fete on Saturday 11th June 2016. Last Year our Summer
Fete was a huge success thanks to all our amazing volunteers and
their families.

We are hosting this event again in partnership with Eastfield
Primary School and Nursery Class {o support crucial fundraising
and we hope that children and their families will participate.

At this years Summer Fete we are planning some of the following
attractions:-

-~ Home baking - Class Stalls
- Hot Dogs - Bouncy Slide
- Face Painting - Fete Games
- Nail Painting - Music

Various Raffles
Prize Draw ( with large prizes on offer)

We are writing to you to request your support on the day and seek
the possibility of you coming along on the day as a volunteer. We
would also be delighted to hear from you if you were willing to
donate a prize for our raffle.

Thank you for considering this possibility and we look forward to
hearing from you soon. The Parent Council can be contacted via
enqguiries@eastfield.n-lanark.sch.uk. or by completing the
attached slip and returning it to us via the school office.

NaME. . iiriiir e Contact NO....cvveiievieiinr e
~ (someone from the parent council will contact you)

| am happy to volunteer on the day

| can make a donation of a raffle prize




